
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th September 2023 

 

Dear parent,  

Could you please thank your son/daughter for their focussed attitude this afternoon during a 

building evacuation.  

This was caused by a fire alarm being triggered due to what we have been told was a power surge 

which caused a light to overheat.  

The students were excellent in the evacuation and in the following period, where unfortunately the 

alarms were set off again by the same fault. As a result, we extended the lunch time and ensured 

that students were able to refill water bottles and keep cool.  

The fire service who attended have given the all clear but we have made the decision to close the 

academy a little earlier tonight at 3.30pm rather than 4:00pm. This is to allow the electricians to 

work on the fault without fear of triggering another evacuation. 

At present the school will re-open as normal tomorrow. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 
Martin Brown 
Principal 
 
 
 


